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20" September 2011
To whom it may concern

Rob Daunton (PF Olsen) has recently completed managing the harvesting and marketing of our
4.8ha of radiata forest.

While | was not fully aware of the processes of a harvesting operation, Rob was very clear in his
communication with me on what they would be and where responsibilities lay. This was
accompanied by an extensive and conservative pre harvest budget/report so | was able to follow
the project with confidence.

The roading, transport and logging contractors were all well organized and considering the
hazards of weather at that time of the year our operation went very smoothly and we were able to
better budget.

Rob has produced a comprehensive final Harvesting Report document for future reference.

Rob Daunton and PF Olsen have done a great job and | have no hesitation in using them again
and recommending them to others. Their professionalism in attending to detail and securing
payment on time was exemplary.

Yours sincerely
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